
 Welcome!  Just a few items of general information for the school year: 

 
 

 Hold your child’s hand when walking to and from the parking lot.  The JU students are young adult 

drivers that are not always cautious when passing our building and may not see young children.  

Please help us to keep your child safe!   

 
 Your child does not need to bring a snack.  We provide a healthy snack every day for the children as 

part of their class. If your child has an allergy, please bring it to our attention! 

 

 
 Please send a reusable water bottle each day with water for your child.  It should be clearly labeled 

with their name.  It will be sent back home each day to be washed, refilled, and returned. 

 

 

 

 

 A Ziploc bag with a change of clothes should be labeled with your child’s name and left in their 

cubby in case of accidents. 

 
 We ask that a bike helmet for riding bikes outside on the playground also be kept in their cubby.  

Please label it with your child’s name. (3’s & 4’s) 

 
 Teachers are unable to apply bug spray or sunscreen on children, so please put them on your child 

before bringing them to school, we will not be providing any.  

                                                  
 To ensure the safety of children on the playground, please choose closed toe shoes with rubber soles.  

Tennis shoes are preferable. 
 

 

We are looking forward to a wonderful year!    

      


